
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
TEL/FAX 022-717-8598 
e-mail: cgr@grp.tohoku.ac.jp 



March 17, 2023 
 

To: Heads of Departments and Divisions 
 

          From: Chairman of The Expert Committee  
                      on Genetic Recombination Experiments Security 

 
 

Thorough Compliance with the "Act on the Conservation and Sustainable Use of 
Biological Diversity through Regulations on the Use of Living Modified Organisms" 
(Cartagena Act) 

 
Thank you for your continued efforts to ensure compliance with laws and regulations 

and safety management in genetic modification experiments and animal experiments. 
Due to violations of laws and regulations at other institutions, the Ministry of 

Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology (MEXT) has notified us as shown in 
Attachment 1 in Japanese only .  

Tohoku University has also received a severe warning from MEXT for violating laws 
and regulations in the past when conducting genetic modification experiments. 

I would like to request each department to strictly adhere to all relevant laws and 
regulations. 

In addition, MEXT has published a collection of case studies on the inappropriate 
handling of genetically modified organisms, etc., as shown in Attachment 2 in Japanese 
only , for your reference for proper management. 
 

 
 

For inquiries, please contact  
Support Center for Laboratory Animal and Gene Researches, 
(in charge of Genetic Modification Experiments) 
TEL: (93-)8598 
E-mail: cgr@grp.tohoku.ac.jp 

 
Translated with www.DeepL.com/Translator 

 
 
 










































